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Tom,
I have a few questions.

1. My understanding is there will be no additional electric lines which means there should be no additional EMF, yet
the project calls for raising the lines to reduce EMF, why is that?

2. Is there an estimate as to the number of electrical outages we could experience during the project and how long?
How will we be informed of this?

2. I have a pole (8 133 T40652847 or 120584047) in the middle of my fenced and gated backyard. I would like the
new pole to be moved 18 feet north along the existing line. This puts it on my property but outside my fenced and
locked gate area. There is an 8 foot wide section between the sidewalk and my fence that would accommodate the

pole. Who do I contact about requesting this change?

Thank you,






